
October 2012 Committee Meeting - What to take back to your 
home group 

 
 Six proposals from the Ad Hoc Committee on Area 17’s Structures and 

Guidelines were presented. These are basically housekeeping changes 
and will be voted on at the Election Assembly. 

 
 Proposal to combine Hospitals and Treatment standing committees 

was discussed. Please see website for more information. This will be 
voted on at the Election Assembly. 

 
 Elizabeth M., immediate past Delegate, presented information on the 

different roles of an Archivist and Archives Standing Committee chair. 
See website for her report. 

 

 Linda M., Delegate, and Cheryl N., Chair, reported on the Pacific 
Regional Forum in Fairbanks, Alaska. The possibility of Hawaii hosting 

the 2016 Regional Forum was greeted with enthusiasm and much 
interest. The first step is to choose a location and put together a bid. 

The bid will then be presented to the Pacific Region delegates at the 
General Service Conference. Those interested, please contact Cheryl 

N., Area Chair @ chair@area17aa.org. 
 

 Year End Reports are due soon. These are a good way to reflect over 
the last year and the entire panel in general. Try to make a note of 

what worked and what didn’t work, loose ends that you can pull 
together before the panel is over – or pass on to the person stepping 

into your position next panel. 
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